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World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
28th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March, given the cost of costumes in the current cost of 
living situation, we have decided to focus on a day where children can wear/style their hair 
in whatever way they like. They can also wear their favourite hair covering, hat or wig etc.  
 
We will be sharing the following books with classes across the day and carrying out activities 
linked to the books that are all linked to the theme of hair: 
 
Nursery: Hair Love 
Rec: My Hair 
Year 1 and Year 2: Spike 
Year 3 and Year 4: Proudest Blue 
Year 5 and Year 6: The Story of Afro Hair 
 
We look forward to seeing many wild and wonderful hairstyles and hair coverings. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms Jenny Maskell 
Headteacher/ATLP Primary Strategic Lead 
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